
It's spooky season...Happy Halloween!

Toddlers

It's been an extremely fun week for the 

toddlers this month! With Autumn rolling 

in and it being Halloween month, the 

children had loads to explore! They 

enjoyed a lot of autumn themed sensory 

play with orange rice, spooky coloured 

pasta and noodles, little and big 

pumpkins of so many shapes and colours, 

some lovely leaves of all the different 

colours that they are changing into, and 

loads of little spiders, eyeballs and 

rats (plastic ones, of course)! They 

practiced their fine motor skills through 

some fun crafts and play too, using tongs 

to pick out the little spiders from the 

box, spooning rice into bowls or picking 

the pasta out from the mix!

They also had a lot of fun with some 

floor games, using chalk to make marks on 

the floor and even colour matching 

pompoms! The most favourite activity of 

the month was baking cupcakes! They added 

and mixed the ingredients and made their 

own cupcakes!

It's been a super fun month! They also 

had a little Halloween party where they 

got to wear their spooky costumes and 

have a lot of fun!
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ECCE class

The Jasmine class has been 

having an amazing time as well! 

It has been a month of learning 

some letters and numbers and 

loads of fun activities! The 

children made a lot of art with 

so many fun materials- markers, 

paper cutouts, yarn and the 

forever favourite- paint! They 

also made so many fun Halloween 

crafts to decorate the door for 

the Halloween door competition! 

They had the most fun making 

balloon jack-o-lanterns! They 

glued little pieces of orange 

crepe paper on a balloon and put 

on scary eyes and mouth to make 

their floating lanterns!

The children also made a fun 

treat for themselves, they made 

chocolate rice krispies cakes! 

They did all the mixing and 

setting all by themselves and 

had so much fun!
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